
State of Florida 

DATE: December 7, 1998 
TO: 
FROM 
RE: 

Kay Flyno, Records & Reporting 
Ann Shelfer, End User Service, Division of Communications 
Confidential Document #0667!5-95 - Doeket#!lZ0260-TL 

The above confidential document is no longer needed, therefore, I’m requesting that this 
information be returned to the company. 


